
Hi Second Graders!  We look forward to meeting you in
September.  Here is the list of suggested supplies you will need:

● 1 box  of sharpened #2 pencils
● 1 pair of student scissors (Fiskars work the best!)
● 1 hard plastic pencil box (standard size:  8 in. x 5 in. x 2 in.)
● 1 small box of crayons (16-24 count only)
● 1 box of thin markers
● 1 box of 10-12 colored pencils
● 3 highlighters (each a different color)
● 6 low odor dry erase markers (Expo brand lasts longest)

These will need to be replenished throughout the year.
● 1 dark colored clean sock (to be used as an eraser for the

dry erase board)
● 3 poly folders:  1 red, 1 green, 1 blue
● 1 1-inch hard binder
● 1 pack of 5 binder dividers
● 3 glue sticks (the bigger ones last longer)
● 2 packs each of pink and yellow 3x3 sticky notes
● 1 set comfortable headphones or earbuds-labeled in a zip

top bag
● 2 boxes tissues for classroom use

Thank you for helping prepare your child for a wonderful year of
learning.  Enjoy the summer!

The Grade 2 Teachers




